MECEIVED

MISSEP-U D 12: 29

BURLING ON CLERK

Joan Shannon, President

City Council

City Hall

Burlington, VT 05401

Dear President Shannon and City Councilors,

We write in support of the proposed language for a charter change that would allow Burlington to adopt gun violence legislation stricter than that of the State of Vermont. We are unable to be present at the September 9, 2013 City Council meeting, but we urge you to act at this meeting. Any action we take that might prevent events like that in Newtown, CT from happening is a step in the right direction.

Thank you for addressing this very important issue.

Sincerely, Ar. Lucilla Bonvouloir

Sister Lucille Bonvouloir

332 Hildred Drive

Burlington, VT 05401

Sister Mary Crosby

332 Hildred Drive

Burlington, VT 05401